
 

February 13, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Pete DeGraaf, Chairperson 

House Committee on General Government Budget 

Statehouse, Room 459-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative DeGraaf: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2200 by House Committee on General Government 

Budget 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2200 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2200 would establish the Office of Information Technology Services, headed by the 

Executive Chief Information Technology Officer, an appointee of the Governor.  The bill would 

abolish the Division of Information Systems and Communications (DISC) and the Director of 

DISC.  All responsibilities of DISC would be transferred to the Office of Information 

Technology Services.  HB 2200 would take effect upon its publication in the Kansas Register.    
 

 The Department of Administration states that HB 2200 would have no fiscal effect on 

agency operations.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Pam Fink, Administration  


